
 
Week of September 21, 2020 

 
 

Check out  
This Week’s Specials! 

 
 

Find us on  
Social Media! 

 

 
https://www.facebook.com/ 

sunfreshfoodservice/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/ 
sunfreshfoodservice/  

12/ 6 oz. Blackberries 
$15.75 

11 lb. Asparagus 
$18.75 

   

4/ 12 ct. Iceless Green 
Onions   $18.75 

25 lb. Bush Red 
Peppers   $31.75 

   

 

Pittsburgh Weather Forecast   ​Courtesy of ​Weather Underground 

 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/sunfreshfoodservice/
https://www.facebook.com/sunfreshfoodservice/
https://www.instagram.com/sunfreshfoodservice/
https://www.instagram.com/sunfreshfoodservice/
https://www.wunderground.com/forecast/us/pa/pittsburgh?cm_ven=localwx_10day


 
Week of September 21, 2020 

Produce News 
Article Courtesy of:  The Packer 

Wind, fires affect Washington apple harvest, 
production estimate 

Windstorms, wildfires and a revision of yields on trees is dropping Washington apple crop production estimates 
for the 2020-21 season by 5-10%, according to the Washington Apple Commission. 

The first estimate of the season in early August, by the Washington State Tree Fruit Association, was about 134 
million 40-pound boxes of apples, on par with the 133 million for the previous season, according to the 

Washington Apple Commission, Wenatchee. 

Over Labor Day weekend, Sept. 5-7, a windstorm knocked apples from trees, and some growers reported damage 
to trellis systems, according to a commission news release. Wildfires, fueled by the wind in Western states, 

produced “intense smoky conditions, delaying harvest a few days as some areas have had to halt operations,” 
according to the release. 

Gala harvest started in late August and have moved to Honeycrisp orchards by mid-September. Washington 
apple harvest generally starts in mid-August and lasts into November. Red delicious, fuji and Cosmic Crisp are 

harvested in October and the season ends with granny smith, and Cripps Pink (Pink Lady) end the season, 
according to the release.  ​“Demand for Washington apples has been high in response to elevated 

health-conscious and bulk-purchase behavior by consumers,” according to the release. “Volume of apples 
shipped during this time period is slightly lower than last season, but overall movement is good. Suppliers are 

working hard to meet the demand and keep on pace with season goals.” 

For the complete article, check out our facebook page! 
 

 

We ❤  our Customers! 

In appreciation for their patronage, each week we feature a different business.  
We encourage our customers to check out and support all of those that we service! 

Featured Business: 

 

Go Rangers! 

 
110 Fort Cherry Road 

McDonald, PA  
15057 

 
To the teachers and staff - 

thank you for all that you do to 
continue to educate during 
these unprecedented times! 

Check them out online! ​ ​https://www.fortcherry.org/  

 
 

 

 

https://wahlburgers.com/
https://www.fortcherry.org/

